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  23rd May 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year One Visit to The Horniman Museum 
 
We are delighted to announce that we have secured a booking to take 1 Cherry and 1 Horse Chestnut to 
the The Horniman Museum. 
  
As part of our work on ‘Animals in their habitat’, we are planning a visit to the Museum on Friday 9th June.  
Children need to be at school at 8.45am in order for us to board the coach and leave school promptly at 
9am. We plan to be back by 3:15pm. Children are required to wear school uniform. The day will involve a 
workshop on ‘Animals in their habitats’ along with a tour of the Aquarium and the Butterfly House.  
 
If you would like your child to have a packed lunch made up by Harrisons Catering on the day, please choose 
one option on the following page.  If you choose to provide a packed lunch from home then please put it in 
a named bag. No nuts, sweets or fizzy drinks please.  Please also provide your child with a named water 
bottle. 
 
We will need a number of parent volunteers to accompany the children, if you are able to join us please tick 
the box on the permission slip. 
 
In order to cover the cost of the trip we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15.50 per pupil which can 
be made using your online school ARBOR account, under trips. Please note that whilst this is a voluntary 
contribution, if we do not receive sufficient contributions then the trip may have to be cancelled.  Also, as 
the total cost of the visit is split equally across all pupils in the party, we are unable to provide refunds if your 
child cannot come on the day. If you are unsure how to access ARBOR please speak to our office staff as soon 
as possible. 
 
Please return the reply slip no later than Friday 26th May.  If you have any further questions regarding the 
visit, please do not hesitate to speak to one of us.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Rayward and Mrs Gill 
 
 
 
 

 



Wickham Common Primary School 
 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO SCHOOL BY FRIDAY 26th May 2023 
 
 

Name of Child: ____________________________________ Class:  _________________ 
 
 
 

 I give permission for my child to visit The Horniman Museum 
 
 I have made a voluntary contribution of  £15.50 on ARBOR   

 
 I would like to volunteer to accompany the children on this trip 

 
 

 

Packed Lunch Arrangements 
 

 I will provide a packed lunch from home for my child. 
 

 I would like my child to have a school packed lunch. Please choose one from the following options, 
the sandwich will come with an apple and a shortbread biscuit. 
 

 Ham Salad 
 

 Egg Mayo 
 

 Tuna Mayo 
 

 
 

Name:                _______________________________________ 

 

Signature: _______________________________________ 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


